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FUTURE HOME MAKERS
SENIOR CLUB OPPICERS

Pres. Bobble Morgan
V.Pres.-Arah P, Horton 
Sec,Christine Blssette 
Reporter ^Ruth Ruffin

CLUB MEETS TWICE EACH 
MCHTH

The Home Economics 
girls have decided to 
hold club meetings 
every two weeks. Since 
there are two clubs 
this year it is impos
sible for both clubs 
to have meetings the 
same day; each club 
will meet only tv/ice 
a month.

CLUB NEi-VS

■ The Senior Home Ec. 
girls initiated the 
freshmen Home Economics 
club, Friday Night, 
Oct. 3, 1941. The
freshmen v/ere dressed 
as babies. Much fun 
was had by all and all 
freshmen shov/ed good 
sportsmanship,
Romonia Lamm was the 
cutest baby. It was a 
hard task to decide 
who should receive the 
honor *

CLUB YELL

Wash ’em out,
V'/ring ' em out,
Hang ' cm on the' lino . 

V/e're for our club 

vovk.

Any old time.

/ ■
•4

QHll

MOTTO

Good, better, best, 
W e ’ll never let it 
rost.
Until the good is 
better
And, the better best.

CLUB CREED

Happy in v/ork and in 
play.
Eager their duty to 
see.

Skillful in work r.nd 
deed,

Undaunted in purpo s e 
and aim,

Devout' in relation to 
God,
Earnest and faithful 
in all.

Nourished so well they 
arc strong;

Truthful in all that 
they say.
Careful whatever they 
do.
Lovely and lovable, 
too.
Unselfish in all their 
ways,
Bright In studios . and 
mind,
Sound in thinking and 
thought,
The Home Economics Club 
Girls,

JUNIOR CLUB OFFICERS

Fr.es .--Florence voj'ner
Vice Pres. Reba Earp
S6cretary-V/c.nda Murray 
Reporter-Sally L.Perry

JUNIOR CLUB WORK 
CHOSEN

V/hen the Junior Club 
held its meeting Oct
ober 10, the members 
agreed that a unit in 
candy-making should be 
their first unit of 
v/ork, Tlie first candy 
made v/ill be fudge, 
which will be follow
ed by sea foam.I'eanut 
brittle will be the 
last of the series.
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